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Honorable Council Members:

As residents in very close range of al frescos, we support the Alternate Ordinance, given the two choices. However please note that amplified
sound is almost always audible at nearby locations, which has a life-changing impact on those residents, given the extremely long durations of
chronic amplified sound for 8-11 hours (potentially more) over a period of days, weeks, years, lifetimes.

Please note the severe noise impact on residents in close range. Distance makes a nearly exponential difference in acoustics. Some of us live 15
feet from an al fresco.

Therefore, please include an unconditional exemption for residences with 100 feet of an al fresco in both versions of the Ordinance.

Respectfully,
Very Nearby Neighbors
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